
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 18, 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians: 

 

Re: Willoughby Slope Community Consultation 

 

On February 17, 2015, the Langley Board of Education approved submitting to the 

Ministry of Education a business case requesting that a new secondary school be built in 

the Willoughby community. 

 

This recommendation was a result of the recent consultation process in which the RE 

Mountain family of schools participated.  The School District and Board of Education 

appreciate all individuals who took the time to provide feedback and be part of the 

process. 

 

The District will now submit a business case to the Ministry of Education and await a 

response.  Once this information is available it will be communicated to schools.  In the 

meantime, the District will meet with the community to prepare a transition plan as well 

as interim measures in order to best accommodate students in Willoughby schools.  This 

information will be forthcoming from your schools. 

 

As a result, the District is committed to moving forward in the years ahead.  I will be 

working with your community to co-create a plan that best meets the needs of your 

children. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Suzanne Hoffman 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


